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Liv Rickman

From: Steve Smethurst
Sent: 06 October 2023
To: Planning (Isles of Scilly)
Subject: P/23/047/COU - comment re Town Hall development

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email which was sent from outside of Cornwall Council's network. Do not click links, open 
attachments, or reply unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. Do not provide any login or password 
details if requested. 

Hi there, 
 
Please crack on with this - you'll never please everyone. It looks fine and will be a big improvement. 
 
Remember, when you include everyone's feedback, this is what you end up with. 

 
 
Cheers, 
 
Steve 
 
Steve Smethurst 
Demelza, 
Jackson's Hill 
TR21 0JZ 
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